
                                                                                                                                         
 

 

PARKING QUESTIONNAIRE – BUSHEY VILLAGE – Please return by 22nd August 2025. 

Further to consultation which took place in February 2025, the council is seeking your views on the 

proposed Permit Parking Area. Please see the attached detailed design on the scheme or view the 

design on our consultation webpage. Please take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire 

below and return it in the FREEPOST envelope provided (no stamp required), or complete it 

online or by using the QR code on the letter. 

Name and Address 

    

 

 

 

 

1. Do you support the proposed Permit Parking Area scheme? 

 

Yes- I fully support the proposals 

 

            Partly support – I feel some changes required* 

 

            No – I fully object to these proposals 

 

If you only partly support the proposal, please provide a brief summary of the changes that you think 

should be made - 

 

 

 

           

              

 

 

 

 

 


